
 

 

SUBJECT LINE: Invitation to participate in the RCOT/JLA Research Priority Setting Partnership Launch 
Workshop 

Cc: KC, JDW, JM, RUJ 

Dear colleague, 

What are the big research questions that occupational therapists, the users of occupational 
therapy services and their carers want answered? 

Over the next 18 months, the Royal College of Occupational Therapists (RCOT) will be working with 
the James Lind Alliance (JLA) to undertake a Priority Setting Partnership (PSP) project to identify the 
Top 10 research priorities for occupational therapy in the UK. 

We would be delighted if you would accept our invitation to join us at the launch event which will be 
held on Monday, 4th March 2019 between 10am and 3.30pm at the RCOT headquarters in London.  
This is an opportunity to share your views, and participate in discussion and debate to help shape 
this important project, and to learn about how you can get involved with and support the project at 
various levels according to the time you have available. You will find the agenda attached, and more 
information about the James Lind Alliance PSP framework is available at: http://www.jla.nihr.ac.uk/  

Over the coming months your support will be vital to the success of the project, sharing your views 
and promoting participation in its wide-ranging consultation with your networks and contacts. We 
very much hope to see you on March 4th. 

Please contact Ruth Unstead-Joss (ruth.unstead-joss@rcot.co.uk / 0207 450 2409) if you have any 
queries and to confirm your attendance by no later than Monday, 18 February 2019. Reasonable 
travel expenses will be reimbursed if required.  

Best wishes, 
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At later date:  

link to OTPSP website 

dietary requirments 

access requirements  

 
Accommodation? 
 

 


